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Subject : Regulation 39(3) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015: 
Information regarding issue of Letter of Confirmation in lieu of New Design Share Certificates to be 
issued for Old Design Share Certificates reported lost. 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

As you are aware, the Company is replacing all the Share Certificates of Old Design (i.e., issued prior to 
29th October 1993) with the New Design Share Certificates. In the normal course, the new certificates are issued on surrender 
of old certificates. The old certificates are non-transactional since 16th November 1994. 

The share certificates of Old Design as detailed hereunder, have been reported missing/ lost and request have been received 
for issue of the New Design Share Certificates in lieu thereof, without surrender of the old certificates missing/ lost: 

Name of 
Sr. Folio nos. Certificate nos. Shareholder Distinctive Nos. Distinctive Nos. No. of 
nos. From To shares 

1 M5196 248639 S Meenaskhi 20360808 20360847 40 
352984 26890663 26890686 24 

In the absence of no claim/ objection being lodged with the Company at its Registered Office within 15 days of the date of this 
letter, the Company shall proceed to issue 'Letter of Confirmation' in lieu of New Design Share Certificates to be issued for 
Old Design Share Certificates detailed above, which are in any case non-transactional. 

Please do the needful to bring the above to the knowledge of the public at large and others dealing through/ connected with 
your Exchange . Kindly appreciate the importance of your co-operation in the matter, since under the circumstances of the 
case, we are not putting any newspaper advertisement for the purpose. 

Thanking you, 
Yours truly, 

Regd. Office: 100 / 101, World Trade Centre, Barakhamba Lane, New Delhi - 11 O 001 


